
We wish to express our 

sincere thanks to El 

Erradero Restaurant for 

providing meals to the Net 

Ministries youth that 

stayed the night.  Your 

thoughtfulness is greatly appreciated! 

Confession times are changing to 
the following: 

Saturdays  — 8:30 AM to 9:30 AM 
Sundays  — 9:00 AM to 9:20 AM  

or by appointment. 
Confessions will now be held in 

the Confessional. 

Rachel Pregnancy Center Baby Bottle Drive 
 
The Rachel Pregnancy Center is having their Baby Bottle Drive from Mother’s Day to Father’s 
Day.  At the Rachel Center, we help women and men facing emotional and/or financial crises due 
to an unplanned pregnancy. 
 

The Rachel Center offers hope, help, and healing. 
 

Hope—through encouragement and sharing the love of Jesus 
Help—by providing practical and necessary material assistance 

Healing—by sharing biblical counsel and prayer 
 

Please take a baby bottle and fill it with change, cash, or check and return it to the church or to the Rachel Center 
by Father’s Day, June 20th.  As a new option this:  Take a pink envelope instead of a baby bottle and mail a check 

directly to the Center.  Please participate in whatever way is more comfortable and convenient for you. 
 

THANK YOU VERY MUCH FOR ALL OF YOUR HELP & SUPPORT. 
If you have any questions about Rachel Center and what we do, please contact Patsy Hoelscher at 541-523-2773. 

 
As parents we are the primary instructors for our children in their 

Catholic Faith.  We as members of the parish are 
here to assist parents in fulfilling their duty to 
educate their children in the Catholic Faith. 
      To assist our parents in their duty the goal is 
to have in person religious education classes 
beginning the 1st of October.  With that in mind, 

volunteers are needed to lead the classes.  Classes will be held 
after the Sunday morning 9:30am Mass.   If you can give a couple 
hours a week please contact Ann Kniesel at the Parish Office.   
 The ideal situation would be to have classes for pre-school 
(age 5) through 12th grade.  The 2nd grade students will be 
preparing for the Sacraments of Reconciliation and Holy 
Eucharist.  The 5th grade or older who have not been confirmed 
will begin preparation for Confirmation in 2023. 
 Wouldn’t it be wonderful if we had an active youth group for 
grades 9 through 12?  Looking for volunteers to lead a youth 
group HELP!!!! 

The KofC’s meet every 3rd Thursday of the month at 7:00 p.m. in 

the Parish Hall. All Knights in good standing (current dues paid) are 

encouraged to attend. 

Next meeting will be June 17, 2021, 
7PM-Masks and Social Distancing 
Required. 
 

Squeaky Mitchell’s surgery went well 
and he is being moved into Cascadia of 
Boise Rehab.  If you would like to send 
him a card, please mail it 6000 W. 
Denton, Boise, ID  83704! 

Message from Fr. Suresh . . .  
 
Governor Brown’s latest directives about wearing facemasks 
and presenting vaccination certificates to obtain admission  
to church services raise serious practical problems of 
compliance 
for Catholic parishes. 
 
Accordingly, Bishop Cary has directed that his letter of 14 May 
will remain in effect this weekend and, until further notice,  
for the weekends to follow. 
 
Those who are fearful of contracting the virus at Mass under  
current conditions should feel free to stay home until they are 
more comfortable being in church.  Accordingly, I will continue 
to live stream Mass until further notice. 


